
Hi my wonderful class, 

I hope you and your families are all ok and that you’re looking after each other. 

This will be my penultimate letter to you. If you don’t know what the word 

‘penultimate’ means, find out and try to use it in sentences. It’s a brilliant word! 

It’s such a shame about this dreary weather isn’t it? I hope it brightens up for 

you all this coming week so you can get out and about in the fresh air. 

Have a go at the following activities to keep yourselves going this week: 

 Maths – You should have completed work on equivalent fractions last week; 

this week we are comparing fractions. See sheets below. There’s a harder 

one and an easier one so you can challenge yourself. Please also remember 

to keep up with your times tables. Continue to go on TT Rockstars or Hit 

the Button. I’ve also attached some times tables activities for you to have 

a go at. 

 English (linked to Topic) – Continuing with last weeks work on river poetry, 

see sheet below. 

 Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar – I have attached the next lot of grammar 

activities (below) for you to work through. The more of this you get 

through, the easier you will find Year 4 work in September. 

 Topic – Watch animations of the water cycle 

(https://youtu.be/y5gFI3pMvoI or see PowerPoint below) to identify the 

four main stages (evaporation, condensation, precipitation and run-off). Use 

the blank sheet to add captions and labels then check your work using the 

answers sheet (see below). 

 Computing – Mrs. Southworth has been working at school with a Year 6 

bubble so won’t be setting any more Purple Mash work. However, you can 

still continue to use it yourself.  

I’ve still been working looking after key worker children. It’s strange being in 

school without you all; I am missing you terribly and can’t believe our time together 

as Aloe Vera class is coming to an end. 

Take care my darlings, 

Miss Graham x  

aloevera@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk 
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